SAINT DOMINIC SCHOOL P.T.A.
e

Celebrating Saint Dominic School’s 50th Anniversary

Dear Parents,

The Annual Gift Auction is our largest fundraiser of each school year. It allows the P.T.A. to
financially aid in securing needed supplies and technology that directly benefit our children and
enhance their education. The 2014 Gift Auction helped secure iPads and Apps for the 7th Grade
students and purchase new classroom computers.

This year's Gift Auction will be held Friday, January 30, 2015. One element of success for our
auction has always been the beautiful donations of gifts that we receive from local businesses,
parents and parishioners. In the past, our parents have donated items such as a stay at a vacation
time share, tickets to sporting events, electronic items such as laptop computers, cell phones and
televisions, gift certificates to businesses that they own, and many other exciting items. We
certainly appreciate any item that is donated to our auction. All donations are recognized in our
Ad Journal which reaches over 500 people who attend our event. It's a great way for you to
introduce your business or service to the St. Dominic's Community.

If you would like to donate any item, please contact Alison Nelson at alisonmcnelson@gmail.com
or call/text 917-714-6840 for pick up. Items may also be dropped off at school to her attention.
Include with your donation the bottom portion of this letter so that we may recognize your
contribution in our Ad Journal.

With our sincere thanks,
The St. Dominic School P.T.A

*all donations must be received by December 2, 2014 for inclusion in the ad journal

334 Annual Gift Auction Donor Form

Family Name:

Brief description of Gift:

Retail Value:




